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LANSING, Mich.- Foster Swift made a $5,000 contribution to the

Michigan Nurses Foundation. Attorney Nicole Stratton formally handed

the check on behalf of the firm to the Foundation.

The Michigan Nurses Foundation (MNF) was created in 2000 to advance

nursing and nursing education by awarding educational scholarships

and research grants to nurses and nursing students as well as financial

aid to nurses recovering from substance abuse or mental illness. 

"Nurses are an important part of the health care community," said

Stratton. "It is rewarding to be a part of a firm dedicated to the future

of the health care industry."

More information about the Michigan Nurses Foundation and how to

donate can be found at www.michigannursesfoundation.org 


